
From: Sina Mostafavi [mailto:Sina.Mostafavi@Ablawyers.com.au]  

Sent: Monday, 21 August 2017 4:00 PM 
To: AMOD 

Cc: Nigel Ward; Joe Murphy 
Subject: AM2014/286 Supported Employment Award 2010 [ABLAW-ImanageDocs.FID135807] 

 
Dear Fair Work Commission 

 

Further to his Honour’s directions dated 20 July 2017, on behalf of ABI and NSWBC, we 

confirm our clients’ agreement with the proposed consent variations filed by the Health 

Services Union filed by email at 12.46pm on 31 July 2017. 

 

We also concur with the sentiments expressed in the attached documents filed by NDS 

and Greenacres Disability Services earlier today in relation to the modified Supported 

Wage System. 

 

 

Kind regards 

 

Sina Mostafavi 
Senior Associate | Accredited Specialist – Employment & Industrial Law 
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